
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 13th January 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Happy New Year! Welcome back to a new term. I 

do hope that you all enjoyed a peaceful and         

relaxing Christmas break. 

Parent Governor Elections 

I am delighted to report that we have had         

expressions of interest from four parents for the 

role of parent governor. I will be asking all four 

candidates to write a brief description of       

themselves and the skills that they are able to   

offer the governing body. These will then be 

shared with you all in order to help you decide 

whom you wish to vote for. 

Beetle Drive 

Our Rose Queen, Erika Davenport, and her         

attendants are having a Beetle Drive on        

Wednesday 8th February at 6.00pm to raise money 

for The Christie Hospital. More details to follow 

but put the date in your diary and support Erika in 

her fundraising. 

Head Lice 

We have had several reports of head lice in school. 

Please check your child’s hair over the half term 

break and treat any head lice or eggs accordingly. 

 

 

 

Brereton Preschool Sunday Dinner 

Brereton Preschool are having a family Sunday   

dinner to raise funds for a 

new building on Sunday 

19th February at 12:00pm. 

Book your table early to 

avoid missing out! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

Monday 16th January - Year 5/6 Hockey           

Tournament HCCS 

Wednesday 25th  Indoor Athletics HCCS 

Tuesday 31st January - Reception Health     

Screening  
 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before and 

after school care. Just call in to the school office for 

more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week we are celebrating the  wonderful 

 news that Mr McAulay and his wife are  

expecting their first baby later this year. 

 

I am sure you join me in wishing them  

all the very best. 

 

 

 

 


